Sam Tracy
Portland
LD 1423

I strongly support our EPR law, and am an active volunteer with the Natural
Resources Council of Maine (NRCM). I understand that this bill would roll back
many of the important aspects of our EPR law, both delaying implementation and
providing exemptions that will make it much less effective.

Please vote NO on this bill so that our EPR law can move forward in a timely manner
and be effective.



